
HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES 
 

The September 2023 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny 
Rowe at 7:34 p.m.  Tim Gleason read the minutes of the August 2023 meeting and they 
were approved.  There was no reading of the Treasurer’s Report as the Treasurer was 
absent. 

 
Trent Reimer reported that the September tournament will be in Ottertail county MN.  
Leave times for those currently schedule to participate are:  
 

Reimer/Meyer - Wednesday p.m. 
 Gleason/Rowe – Thursday a.m. 
 Josten/Evans – Thursday a.m.  
 
Kenny handed out medals for the Ottertail County tournament held August 19 & 20. 
 

Big Bass – Trent Reimer – 20”   
3rd Place –– Kenny Rowe -  1640 points 
2nd Place –– Dean Josten – 21?? points 

  1st Place –– Trent Reimer - 3105 points 
 
Kenny reminded everyone that the Stockton Tournament is October 21 & 22.  Those 
currently signed up are: 
 
 Reimer/Evans 

Gleason/Rowe 
 
There was some discussion about a couple of those who are signed up for the October 
tournament may not be able to attend due to recent conflicts.  It was decided that we 
would have further discussion at the October meeting about a change of dates and 
picking a closer location in order that more members would be able to participate. 

    
The meeting adjourned at 7:56. 
 
  


